[image: ]

The Annual Nuchatlaht
Christmas Dinner – Attendance Application

Deadline to submit: Friday, December 9th, 2022

Come join us for our Annual Christmas Dinner! This year, it will be happening on Friday, December 16th at the Eagles Hall in Campbell River. Registration for this event is open to registered Nuchatlaht membership only. Out-of-town travelers will be receiving a purchase order to cover the costs of transportation only. Limited seating will be available. If you are unable to fill out the application, you may give our office 
a call at 250-332-5908 and we will fill one out on your behalf.

Please complete all fields and include your immediate household names. Incomplete applications will not be accepted.
	Name
	Date of Birth

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	

	
	



Please indicate where you will be traveling from:
	Street Address
	City
	Postal Code

	
	
	



If traveling, please indicate primary driver for Purchase Order:  

Please provide any contact details in case we need to reach you:

	Phone Number:
	Email:



WHEN: FRIDAY, DECEMBER 16TH, 2022 
DOORS OPEN AT 4:00 PM, DINNER AT 5:00 PM

WHERE: EAGLES HALL, 1999 14TH AVE, 
CAMPBELL RIVER, BC V9W 4J2

Once completed, send the application to Office@nuchatlaht.com or fax to 250-332-5907
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